From: Nenad Nedoklan-Jovanovic [Nenad.Nedoklan-Jovanovic@gesatcom.com}

Sent: quarta-feira, 26 de Outubro de 2011 15:00
To: sentidoprovavel.mtr@anacom.pt

Subject: FW: N/referencia ANACOM-S077986/2011
Attachments: Document_07.10.2011.pdf

Dear Mrs. Botelho,

please find attached the document that we received from ANACOM.

As far as we understand this document, there are some new regulations for the telephon services in Portugal.
We are not providing telephon services.

We are an operator that is establishing VSAT's and providing satellite services.

Please let me know if you need more information.
Kind regards

Nenad Nedoklan-Jovanovic

License Manager

GE - Satcom
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D-71522 Backnang, Germany
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GE imagination at work
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